
 

ORIENTATION DAY FOR II YEAR ECE ON 05/08/2024 

 

Orientation Programme for the 2023-24 academic year students at Malla Reddy College of Engineering 

(MRCE) was held on 5th August 2024.Dr. M. Ashok, the Principal of Malla Reddy College of Engineering, 

addressed the second year ECE students at the orientation program. He spoke about the students' 

responsibility and what parents are supposed to do. 

 Dr. Ashok emphasized the importance of students taking responsibility for their own learning. He said that 

students should be proactive and engaged in their studies. They should attend classes regularly, participate 

actively, and complete their assignments on time. He also encouraged students to set goals for themselves 

and to work hard to achieve them. He said that students should not be afraid to ask for help when needed, 

but that they should also learn to be independent and self-sufficient.  

Dr.P.Sampath kumar, the HOD of ECE at Malla Reddy College of Engineering, spoke about the core 

department teaching system, dedicated teaching staff, advanced labs, and the best teaching environment 

at the orientation program. 

Here are some of the key college rules and regulations that students are supposed to follow: 

Attendance: Students are expected to attend all classes regularly. 

Academic integrity: Students are expected to maintain academic integrity in all their academic work. 

Discipline: Students are expected to maintain discipline on campus. This includes being respectful to 

teachers and fellow students and following the college's dress code. 

Prohibited items: Students are not allowed to bring certain items to campus, such as weapons, drugs, and 

alcohol. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


